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Present: Kurt Gurney (Principal), Janet Ambrosio (Chair), Selena Yip (Vice Chair), 
Erika Hospina (Member at Large), Beth Zapadka (Secretary), plus 13 parents 
 
Action items for next meeting    
 
Meeting called to order:  7:00PM 
 
Welcome and introductions 
 
 
Principal’s Report 

• Please see attached Principal’s Report  
 
 

Executive Report – Janet Ambrosio 

• Meetings are held every 3rd Wednesday of the month and meeting minutes are 
posted on the Forest Grove School Website as well as the Forest Grove PAC 
website. Meeting attendees are e-mailed a draft copy for review and approval 
before the finalized copy is published.    

• Approval of PAC Bylaws was tabled to September  

• Secretary, Janaya Fuller-Evans, was voted in. All attendees were in favour. No 
objections. Congratulations, Janaya! 

 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Angela Cook 

• Reviewed Balance Sheet and Income Statement (see attached)   

Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Reports. 
Moved by Beth Zapadka. Seconded by Selena Yip. Motion passed. 
 
Motion to approve the following September 2021 budget items: $200 for Welcome 
Back Coffee, $75 for Welcome to Kindergarten Coffee, $75 DPAC Membership, 
and $125 for Terry Fox Run oranges.  
All in agreement. No objections. Motion passed.  
 

• It was also mentioned that orange donations can be solicited from Save-On Foods or 

Greystone Super Valu, and coffee can be solicited from Tim Horton’s, who often donates 

it to schools once per year. However, Janet called two local Tim Horton’s and one wasn’t 

answering the phone and the other cannot donate due to covid-related losses.   
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Committee Reports 
 
DPAC – Erika Hospina 

• There was no meeting in June – next meeting is September 20th. 
 
Health & Safety - Parking/drop off – Meagan Carver 

• No new updates 

• Please contact the PAC if you’re available to help Meagan with monitoring the 
parking lots to keep our kids safe 
 

Seed to table program – Selena Yip on behalf of Barb Koyanagi 

• As in past years, Barb was looking for volunteers to help with watering the school 
garden through the summer break, but almost all spots have now been filled.  

 
Emergency Preparedness – Erika Hospina 

• No change from last meeting 
 
Grade 7 Grad – Brenda Nicholas  

• Grad will be held on Monday, June 28th  
o Grade 7 students will arrive at the school at 10:30am 

o Ceremony will be held in the gym at 11:00am 

▪ Decorations will include two big balloon bouquets and a Grad 2021 

banner 

o Lunch will be Domino’s with TCBY yogurt as dessert  

▪ Drinks will include water, San Pellegrino, root beer and cream soda 

▪ Decorations will be in the Italian theme 

▪ Lunch will be provided to students as well as Mr.Gurney, the Grade 

7 teachers, and the Grade 7 EA’s 

o There will be a photo wall with props. Unfortunately, no professional 

photographer or videographer will be present as they’re not allowed in the 

school due to current restrictions.  

o Each grad will get a swag bag that includes a yearbook 

o Students will be dismissed at regular time 

So Fun 

• Cookbook – Athena Turner 
o PDF versions went out last week. Hard copies will be distributed next 

week. 
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Business directory – Kim Yuen  

• The directory hasn’t been started yet but tentative parameters are: 
o Open to families from the school or the Forest Grove community  
o Payment by donation 
o May become an annual fundraiser  

 
Non-Event fundraising - Athena Turner 

• Creative school supply packs – E-mail has gone out to parents and orders are 
due by July 4th for deliveries to the school for September. Any orders placed after 
that time will be delivered directly to the buyer’s home and incur shipping costs.   
 

Grants – Nicole Gladish  

• No change from last meeting 
 

Teacher appreciation – Alex Horgan 
• Ordered keychains and postcards for delivery next week 

 
Website & Social media – Kim Yuen 

• Cookbook was added to the PAC website to sell in the community as it’s now set 
up to automatically e-mail out upon purchase 
 

Mandarin Program – Kurt Gurney on behalf of Adrienne Chow 

• Grade 7’s completed their assessment and individual results are now available 

• Group amalgamated results will be posted on the school website 
 

New business 

• Trans Mountain fundraising opportunity – Amanda Kelloway has been in touch 
with Mina Leung, an alumni parent that has been advocating for this funding.  

• Munch-a-lunch credits – Kim Yuen has emailed all parents with a credit balance. 
Some parents requested refunds, some donated their credits ($223 total), and 
the rest requested the balance to roll over to next year. Credits will automatically 
roll over to next year for those that do not reply.   

 
 
Motion to adjourn @ 8:39PM 

 
Next meeting will be in September 2021. 
 
For more information please feel free to email the PAC at forestgrovepac@gmail.com 

mailto:forestgrovepac@gmail.com
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Recent Events: 

1. New tech for Forest Grove 

a. To start this year, we received 59 student laptops which were allocated 

throughout the school for student use in classrooms 

b. Starting in September 2021, we will be getting an extra 21 student laptops 

along with 40 student iPads and 4 staff CPU towers. 

c. The tables and previous “lab” in the library will be removed and the 

overall 80 student laptops will be housed partially in classrooms for student 

use and in laptop carts for classrooms to sign out. 

2. Ministry of Education Announcement for Sept. 2021 

a.  A lot of information was released today…I haven’t even had a chance 

to read it yet, but highlights so far are: 

i. As part of the return to school in September 2021, students can 

expect to learn in classrooms full time. Similar to any other school 

year, Burnaby Online learning will remain available as an option for 

students.  

ii. Based on guidance from the Office of the Provincial Health Officer, 

students will no longer be grouped into cohorts this September.  

iii. It is anticipated that the restrictions on gatherings, extracurricular 

activities and sports will no longer be required when the new 

school year begins.  

iv. Guidance on wearing masks in a school setting will be confirmed 

later this summer and in alignment with provincial direction for the 

fall and winter.  

v. Students will continue to be required to complete daily health 

checks, stay home when feeling sick and practice diligent hand 

hygiene. 
 

Upcoming Events: 

1. Special Grade 7 Event next week 

a. Wednesday afternoon of next week (June 23) we will holding a special, 

but messy, event for our grade 7’s. 

2. Planning for next year 

a. Just a reminder that an email went out to all families allowing for input on 

student needs and providing the school with information when 

considering class placements for next year. 

b. We are starting our class loading procedures next week…knowing that 

things may change due to fluctuations in our enrollment number 

(currently, we are up slightly, but not significantly) 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT– JUNE 2021 
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3. Grade 7 Farewell, Monday, June 28th (10:30 – 2:47) 

a. Ceremony in gym from 10:30 – 12:15 

b. Lunch outside from 12:30 – 1:15 

c. Back to gym for trivia game 1:15 – 2:00 

d. Italian-themed game 2:00 – 2:47 

4. June 29th Early Dismissal 

a. Intermediates = 8:50 – 9:50 a.m. 

b. Primaries = 9:05 – 10:05 a.m. 

c. Goodbye events in classrooms and report cards sent home 

 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT– JUNE 2021  
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                   Continued… 
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Addendum 
 

Education Update 

On Thursday June 17, the provincial government announced a new K-12 Recovery 

Plan, including a $43.6 million investment to assist schools and districts with a safe and 

near-normal return to school in September. 

Read the plan.  

 

https://bccpac.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ce4c360a02f3e3d90abca386&id=6b3ecadddf&e=c062f97fad

